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Dear Mr. Mora, 

Thank you fbr your letter of November 28th. 

It was very thoughtful of Mr. Levln to glve you my 
ñame In connectlon wlth dlstrlbutlng your new feature 
film. 

I should Ilke to see the film as soon as posslble. 
However, the sound on my projector fs frlghtfully bad. 
Also, there Is a posslblllty that I shall be In 
Phfladelphfa wlthln the next week or ten days. If thls 
Is the case I can make arrangements for a screenlng there. 
If my cuirent plans fall through I wlll let you know at 
once and we can make arrangements fbr you to brlng the 
film to New York. 
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Thank you fbr your conslderatlon of the Fllmmakers ,,_ 
Dlstrlbutlon Center. * " 
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